
 

Newsletter 

Week 14                                                                                 Friday 14th December 2018 

Monday 17th December Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner 

Music lessons: Ukulele and Brass 

Class 4 Ukulele concert at 9.15 

After School: No Choir.   

Frost Discos 

Tuesday 18th December Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

After School: No Football 

Pantomime Trip – Return to school approximately 

5.15pm 

Wednesday 19th December Music lessons: Violin 

Christmas Party for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday 20th December Music lessons: Guitar 

After School: No Football. ‘Beatlets’ Samba Band (Years 

3, 4, 5 and 6) 

Christmas Party for Year 3, Year 4 , Year 5 and Year 6 

Friday 21st  December Nativity and Carol Service in Church 1.30pm 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 1 with   99.93 % attendance. 

Class 2 – 97.867%  

Class 3 – 99.35%  

Class 4 – 96.77% 

Class 5 – 92.5% 

Average class attendance this week is 97.3%.  

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 



 

Stars of the Week  

Olivia Anton-Izvoranu, Evie Whitehead, Abigail 

Clegg, Branden Fraine, Trent Lightfoot, Seth 

Bamford, Megan Williams, Emma Cooper, Bradley 

Metcalfe and Hugo Carey. 

 
 

Parental Engagement 

The DFE published the school results for key stage 2 this week. They can be found at 

https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/  

 

Safeguarding of Children 

E-Aware 

We have signed up to ‘eaware’ which is an online product to enhance children’s digital competency. 

The company has a YouTube channel with lots of videos to support parents and children with this 

subject. Children will be starting lessons in school using the content from January, Please view the 

website and the YouTube channel to familiarise yourselves with content. 

 

Reporting Concerns 

If you have any concerns about a child you can report it to school. The Designated Safeguard Lead is 

Mrs Williams and Miss Hobbs is the Deputy Designated Safeguard Lead. 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

 

 

There is a new campaign going to be launched in January. All children will be given information 

to take home from Change4Life focusing on reducing sugar intake 

 

 

 

https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk/


FRoST 

The Christmas raffle raised £639.60. Thank you to everyone who supported this and the parents who 

sold the tickets and made the hampers. The money will go into replenishing the pot, which is now 

empty due to the new playground equipment and pantomime. 

 

 

Frost Christmas Disco 

There are no more tickets available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


